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School/College Forums
· A representative from each school/college gave a summary of the forums. 
· The reports will be available online. 

Moving forward:
· The next meeting will be held on October 25 due to fall break next week.
· Brian Birch presented the micro process from his subcommittee. It is a process to help evaluate ideas. It will help reports to be somewhat unified. The questions in the right hand column are meant to be guiding questions to help make each case as strong as possible. 
· The experts on campus connected to each area should be reached out to. 
· Kat Brown and David Connelly’s office can help with resources and doing some of the leg work. 
· Data will continue to be gathered as part of the process.

New subcommittees
· Possible new subcommittees were discussed.
· The facilitation team will send an email regarding the groups. Committee members can select which group they would like to join. 
